
Kensington Fire Protection District 
Addendum to Consultant Agreement 

With Tim Barry for Consulting Services 
Dated July 31, 2024 

This document serves as an addendum to the Consultant Agreement dated June 12, 2024, 
and attached as Exhibit A, between Kensington Fire Protection District (KFPD) and Tim 
Barry (CONSULTANT) for additional consulting services. 

Term:  The term in Section 3 is hereby extended through September 30, 2024. 

Compensation:  CONSULTANT will be paid at the same rate and conditions as stated in 
Section 4 of Exhibit A with a not-to-exceed of $24,420 to reflect the extended term. 

All other terms and conditions of Consultant Agreement in Exhibit A will remain in full force 
and effect. 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, KFPD and CONSULTANT have executed this Agreement on the 
day and year first written above.  

By: _________________________________ 
Tim Barry, Consultant 

By:_________________________________ 
Daniel Levine, President 
KFPD Board of Directors 

Approved as to Form: 

By: _________________________________ 
General Counsel 
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